
Bid Notice: Well & Pump 

Apr 29, 2017 

 

 

NOTICE OF BIDS 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

TOWN OF CROSS, BUFFALO COUNTY 

 

The Town of Cross, Buffalo County, Wisconsin is accepting sealed bids for a 6 inch well and pump at the site of 

the new Community Center/Town Hall at the intersection of Buehler Valley Road and HWY 95. Bids not subject to 

sales tax because project is for municipality. Sealed bids will be opened and read aloud at 7:00pm Tuesday, May 

9
th

, 2017 at the Cross Town Hall (W605 Buehler Valley Road, Fountain City, Wisconsin). Bids received after that 

time shall not be accepted. Questions please contact Chair Leonard Litscher at (608) 687- 8175. 

Submit sealed bids to:  Leonard Litscher, Chair 

                                                 S3102 Brandhorst Road 

                                                 Fountain City, WI 54629 

The Town of Cross reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, or any part thereof.  Unless the bids are 

rejected for good cause, award of contract shall be made to the lowest responsible and responsive bidder. 

 


